From:

Sent: 23 April 2015 17:10
To: Planning
Subject: Re planning application 2011/4390/p

After watching the video that was commissioned by Simon Lee to show the inappropriateness of HGVs
using the lane leading to the Ladies Pond and to the Water House | am now even more convinced of the
dangers and enormous disruption the movements would take over such a long period of time. | do hope
that this plan will be rejected.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Wiggins



